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NOTICE 

Subject: Seeking comments of the stakeholders on the proposed draft amendment in 'Minimum Requirements for Annual 
MBBS Admission Regulation, 2020, - Regarding. 

It is notified for information to all Head of Departments of 
Government Medical College, Srinagar that National Medical 
Commission (General Administration) has issued a public notiice vide 
No. J-11013/04/2022/NMC/Misc/GA, dated: 14th December, 2022, 
wherein, it has been requested to the stakeholders to provide their 
comments, if any, on DRAFT (copy enclosed for ready reference) 

proposed for amendment within thirty days of the notice. The 

comments/inputs may be sent through 
director.nmc@nmc.org.in in MS Word (docx) format with the subject 
title: Comments on proposed Draft amendment. 

email at 

Dr. Waseem Qureshi 

Registrar Academics 
Govt Medical College, Srinagar 

No. GMC/Acad/ U5he aMDated: 6 -2 
Copy to the: 

1. All HOD's, GMC Srinagar, for information and necessary action 
In-Charge IT Section, GMC Srinagar with the direction to upload the 

same on the official website of GMC Srinagar and forward the same to 

the all HOD's of GMC Srinagar, through their respective email 

addresses 

2. 

3. Office Record File. 
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